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15 January 2016 
 
Susan 
fyi-request-3462-c9a66c61@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Susan 
 
Re: OIA request – minimum, average and maximum CPAC scores 
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act request relating to statistics on the minimum, 
average, and maximum CPAC scores for which patients were assessed and scheduled hip 
and knee total replacement surgery, in 2014 and 2015, which was transferred to the South 
Canterbury District Health Board by the Ministry of Health on the 16 December 2015.  
 

1. Average, Minimum and Maxim CPAC Scores  for which patients were assessed 

and scheduled Hip and Knee Replacement Surgery (including revisions) at SCDHB  

in 2014 and 2015 

 

Please note we have collated the data in relation to financial years. 

 

I trust this information will satisfy your request. If you have any further questions please 
don’t hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Natasha Hoskins 
Communications Manager 
 
On behalf of  
Nigel Trainor 
Chief Executive Officer 
South Canterbury District Health Board 

Year CPAC Score Profile 
 Average Minimum Maximum 

2013/2014 83 72 100 
2014/2015 85 74 100 


